From: <u>Dennis Raines</u>
To: <u>Berube, Joanne M</u>

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 6:12:42 PM

[You don't often get email from dennis.raines@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Dennis Raines NC one00100@gmail.com From: Rebecca Reid
To: Berube, Joanne M

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 6:03:20 PM

[You don't often get email from rebecca.reid@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Rebecca Reid NC reidrobustelli@gmail.com From: <u>Andrew Hefner</u>
To: <u>Berube, Joanne M</u>

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 6:01:58 PM

[You don't often get email from andrew.hefner@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

New construction of gas power plants will lock us into supporting this method of electric generation for the next 50+ years. We are expecting and planning to eliminate the need for hydrocarbon electric generation in the next 20 years. How can you justify investing huge sums in infrastructure that will be obsolete in twenty years. As a friend is fond of saying, "That is one dumb ass way to invest for the future".

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We must not let Duke Power use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants. It might be good for Duke Power's short term profits, but it is terrible for everyone else and catastrophic for long term sustainability and fiscal responsibility.

Thank you,

Andrew Hefner NC ach.k9rescue@gmail.com From: Nils Skudra
To: Berube, Joanne M

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:57:54 PM

[You don't often get email from nils.skudra@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Nils Skudra NC renees52@aol.com From: Susan Wade
To: Berube, Joanne M

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:52:24 PM

[You don't often get email from susan.wade@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Susan Wade NC scwade1@yahoo.com From: Anne Mosser
To: Berube, Joanne M

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:52:06 PM

[You don't often get email from anne.mosser@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Anne Mosser NC agmosser@gmail.com
 From:
 Pam Bacon

 To:
 Berube, Joanne M

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:46:29 PM

[You don't often get email from pam.bacon@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Pam Bacon NC pambacon2011@hotmail.com From: Woodrow Setzer
To: Berube, Joanne M

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:36:00 PM

[You don't often get email from woodrow.setzer@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Woodrow Setzer NC woody.setzer@gmail.com From: Betsy Webster
To: Berube, Joanne M

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:30:01 PM

[You don't often get email from betsy.webster@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Betsy Webster NC betsywebster0@gmail.com From: George Neste
To: Berube, Joanne M

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:24:51 PM

[You don't often get email from george.neste@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

George Neste NC nastygeorge59@triad.rr.com From: <u>Isadora Hall</u>
To: <u>Berube, Joanne M</u>

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:24:15 PM

[You don't often get email from isadora.hall@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Isadora Hall NC ibhallnow@gmail.com From: <u>Lisa Neste</u>
To: <u>Berube, Joanne M</u>

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:19:38 PM

[You don't often get email from lisa.neste@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Lisa Neste NC lisan13@triad.rr.com From: Helen Salvia
To: Berube, Joanne M

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:13:18 PM

[You don't often get email from helen.salvia@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Helen Salvia NC hbstarpanther@gmail.com From: Kristina Heiks
To: Berube, Joanne M

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:13:11 PM

[You don't often get email from kristina.heiks@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Kristina Heiks NC kheiks@yahoo.com From: <u>Debbie Kenyon</u>
To: <u>Berube, Joanne M</u>

Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 6:12:43 PM

[You don't often get email from debbie.kenyon@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state's regulator, you're tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and unnecessary cost increases. That's why I'm asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America's economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Debbie Kenyon NC dcjkenyon@aol.com